
 St. Andrew’s Co-op Playschool

	 	 	    32 Main Street North, 		 	 	 	 	

	 	    Markham, Ontario L3P 1X5


 

Dear Parents:


We have been given the opportunity to go and visit a dentist office with the children.  We will be going 
to see Dr.Paul Salvo at East Markham Dental at 60 Main street Markham.  


This trip will take place on Monday, Oct. 16th, 2023  We will be walking over with the children from the 
school.  We will plan on leaving at 10am and will return back to the school by 11am.


Please sign and return the permission slip by Friday, Oct.13, 2023.  If we do not receive a permission slip 
for a child the child will stay back with a teacher.


_____________________________________________________________________________________


I________________, give my child_____________________ permission to walk to East Markham Dental 
on Monday, Oct.16th, 2023 with the Staff of St.Andrew's Co-op Playschool.



